
 
 

To: ACT Mid-Atlantic Chapter Members 
 
Have you ever wanted to attend the ACT International Conference but haven’t had the funds? Join us! 
ACT National is providing each chapter with one full registration for the International Conference in 
Denver August 4-7, 2024. 
 
Are you interested?  If so, we want you to take part in this rewarding event.  We need your application by 
NOON on Tuesday March 26, 2024. 
 
Please note that this scholarship assumes you have full approval from your employer. This scholarship is 
targeted to members whose organization does not normally pay for the conference registration. 
 
Please send your application information to Heather Reiners (har9@westchestercountyny.com), Kathleen 
Grier (kathleen.grier@aecom.com) and David Judd (djudd601@gmail.com). 
 
Scholarship Details: 
 

• Open to all current Mid-Atlantic Chapter members. 

• Direct credit to your registration. You will be given a coupon code. 

• If you have already registered, you are not eligible. 

• Reminder: this is for conference registration only and does not cover travel, hotel, or meal 
expenses. 

 
Requirements: 
 

• The scholarship recipient is required to stay for the full length of the conference. 

• The recipient will make a Connect and/or Facebook post onto our Chapter page each day of the 
Conference to engage members. This could be either a photo, video, or live stream. 

• The recipient will write a brief paragraph for the next Newsletter after the event on highlights or 
take part in a post-conference Zoom, Facebook Live or similar webinar. 

 
Application Questions: 
 
1). Name, Organization, Position 
 
2). Have you ever attended an ACT event before (if so, when)? 
 
3). Do you have support from your organization already for any costs of the event? 
 
4). What do you hope to get out of the event/take back to your organization? 
 
5). Are you interested in becoming more involved with the Chapter? If so, how? 
 
 
Deadline for application is NOON on Tuesday March 26, 2024. If you have any questions, please reach 
out to Heather, Kathleen or David 
 
Thanks, We hope to see you in Denver. 
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